
On Dec 30, 2014, at 10:33 PM, Jim Shirk <JShirk@carson.org> wrote: 
 
I respectfully request the following statement (shown below) be submitted as late material for agenda 
item # 23A 
  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
--------------------- 
  
To:       The Board of Supervisors and the public. 
From:  Jim Shirk 
  
This is response to the notification made in agenda item #23A on the chart titled “Board Appointments” 
which states the following: 
“Filing unexpected term (Shirk resigned 5/15/13).  
  
This is to clarify that misleading statement. 
  
Previously to resigning I meet personally with Mayor Bob Crowell, informing him that when I 
volunteered to serve on the Nevada Association of Counties no one had informed me that the 
Association held its meetings on Friday’s. 
  
It was at this time I had a job that required me to work on Friday’s. I continually missed work to attend 
the Association meetings on Friday’s, which was jeopardizing my job. Most importantly this job provided 
my family with health insurance. I confided that with the Mayor, I informed the Mayor that it was 
essential that I maintain my  health insurance for needs of my family and for that reason I must step 
down. 
  
I realized at that time, this might have caused some inconvenience and I apologized to the Mayor. 
Explaining that I have a higher duty to care for family, and for that reason I had no other option but to 
resign. What I did then -  I would do again today. 
  
  
Sincerely, 
Jim Shirk 
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	From:  Jim Shirk



